Hambden Parks and Recreation Board Regular Meeting November 16, 2021

Hambden Parks and Recreation Board met in regular session on November 16, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. in Hambden Township Hall. The following members were present: Joyce Edelinsky, Linda Petkosek, and Dan O'Reilly. Also present were Bob Zenz and Jim Petkosek.

Minutes: Motion by Mr. O'Reilly, second by Mrs. Petkosek to approve the October 19, 2021 minutes as presented. Upon call of vote, all yes.

OLD BUSINESS

Stormwater Basin Plantings – Bob Zenz discussed the particulars on the installation of the barrier for the detention pond. The members decided that they wanted to posts to be 6 x 6 instead of the 4 x 6 presented. Bob will work on getting quotes for the installation of the barrier.

Dugout rendering/Chardon Art Class – Mrs. Petkosek has had no response from Mr. Hauber at this point. She will follow up with a letter to him.

NEW BUSINESS

Park Funds and Appropriation Status – members discussed the balances left in the Park Fund. Discussed what was needed to complete this year and the approximate cost of projects next year. Joyce will have a further discussion with the fiscal officer.

Yearly Review of Playground Inspection Form – Mrs. Edelinsky and Mrs. Petkosek will meet one morning to go over the forms from 2021. Mr. O'Reilly reported that there was a teeter totter at Munson Elementary School that we should check out for our park.

There being no further business to come before the board, motion by Mr. O'Reilly, second by Mrs. Petkosek to adjourn the meeting at 5:55 p.m. **Next meeting** will be scheduled for April.

Linda Petkosek Secretary